
     Town of Perdido Beach 

    Planning Commission Meeting Minutes 

    9212 Co. Rd 97-Perdido Beach, AL.  36530 

             April 7, 2010 

      MEETING HELD AT THE PERDIDO BEACH VFD 

 

The Planning Commission of the Town of Perdido Beach held a working Meeting on 

Wednesday- April 7, 2010. 

 

The following members were present: Chairman-Steve Love, Mayor-Patsy Parker, Mr. William 

Kelley, Mr. J. T. Abbott, Mr. Gary Kiefer, Mr. Doug Batson and Mrs. Kathy Coate. Mrs. Lynn 

Thompson arrived after roll call.  Mrs. Diana Graham was absent. Others Present: Mr. Bill 

Moore-assisting in drafting the Town Zoning Ordinance, Mrs. Gegee Watt-SARPC and Citizens 

of the Town. 

 

Chairman Steve Love called the meeting to order at 6:30 PM. Minutes of the March 24
th

 meeting 

were silently read. Discussion: Mr. Batson submitted the minutes should be amended to reflect 

continuing unfinished business. Chairman Love submitted that Mr. Batson’s request should be 

reflected in the minutes of the current April 7, Meeting and not the previous March 24th, 

Minutes that were presently being discussed. 

There being no other concerns regarding the March 24
th

 Minutes being discussed there was a 

Motion by Mr. Kiefer and a second by Mr. Kelley to approve the Minutes as written. Those 

voting in favor were: Mayor-Patsy Parker, Chairman-Steve Love, Mr. Kelley, Mr. Kiefer, Mr. 

Abbott, Mrs. Coate and Mrs. Thompson. Those voting no: Mr. Batson. 

Motion carried – Minutes were approved as read. 

 

Officer Reports: 

A. Mayor Parker - No Comments 

B. SARPC-Mrs. Geegee Watt - No Comment 

 

Public Comments: 

Commissioner Batson requested that any postponed or delayed recommendations, proposals etc.  

be shown in the next Meeting’s agenda as “Unfinished Business”. 

 

Town Resident – Mrs. Karen Gross, presented to the Commission a Power Point Presentation, 

showing the “Perdido Beach Property Owner’s Association’s” survey responses. The 

presentation also included the “remarks” section of the Survey. 

 

Unfinished Business:  

Reviewing the Proposed Zoning Map was postponed until the next working Meeting scheduled 

for April 21
st
. Commission did not meet on April 14

th
. 

 

Meeting adjourned at approximately 8:15 PM       

          ATTEST: 

 

___________________________   ____________________________ 

Steve Love - Chairman    Lynn Thompson - Secretary 


